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Monday 11th November 2019 
 

 
Re: Autumn Walk 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we will be busy learning all about autumn.  We would very much like to take the children out on leaf 

hunt around our school grounds on Friday15th November.  Please can you make sure that you provide your 

child with wellies and a warm coat.  If you have all in one waterproofs, that you would prefer us to dress your 

child in, then please feel free to bring them.   

Kind Regards 

 

 
Mrs Marsh 
Early Years Lead & Nursery Teacher 
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